
0047964
From: James Hallam [jameshallam@bekco.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 12:36 PM
To: 'nprm@ttb.gov'
Subject: 'TTB Notice No. 4'
name=James hallam
name=Ben E. Keith beers
Address1=101 Metro drive
Address2=PO Box 459
City=Terrell
State=TX Zip Code=75160
Comments=Dear Sirs:
    I am in support of the 0.5% standard, commonly referred to as the 90/10
rule. I would like my thought's recognized.
Thanks,
james hallam
General Manager


